
DO NOT REMOVE BY ORDER OF 
THE SULPHUR MUNICIPAL FIRE AND POLICE CIVIL SERVICE BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the Municipal Fire and Police Civil Service Law, The Sulphur 
Municipal Fire and Police Civil Service Board will hold a public hearing to consider adding 
driver’s license requirements to the following competitive and promotional classifications: 

 
FIRE: Firefighter, Research and Statistical Analysis Officer, Secretary to the Fire Chief and 
Promotional Fire Captain 
 
POLICE: Jailer, Secretary to the Police Chief and Police Records Clerk  
 

 

Proposed addition for each classification will be as follows: 
 
 

• Must possess a valid driver’s license. 
 

 

 
 

This hearing will be held at 5:30 pm on Wednesday, August 19, 2020, in the City of 
Sulphur Council Chambers located at 500 North Huntington Street, Sulphur, LA 

70663. 
 
 

Unless cause is shown at this time why these changes should not be adopted, the board will 
proceed to adopt the changes in their proposed or revised form. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POST THIS NOTICE FROM 07/16/2020 THROUGH 08/19/2020 


